
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12 September 2012 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

On Wednesday 20th September the children in Year 4 were lucky enough to 

receive a skipping workshop from “Skipping Schools UK.” The children were 

trained in many techniques and moves and were also taught how to help 

children in the lower years to develop their own skills. For the next two 

weeks the skipping ropes that the children used during their workshop will 

be available to buy from class 10 for £4 each; they come in a range of sizes 

suitable for children aged 5 years and up.  

 

It is hoped that these skipping playground games will promote friendships 

across the Key Stages, provide fun physical activity for all whilst also giving 

the children in Year 4 a chance to practise their leadership skills during their 

last year at Archibald. 

 

If you would like to purchase a “Skipping Schools UK” rope for your child 

please see Miss Scott in Class 10. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Miss Scott 


